
 

   
 
 
 

COUNCIL OF UNIVERSITY SYSTEM PRESIDENTS 
April 7, 2014 

Meeting Notes 
 

      
1. FY 2015 tuition and mandatory fees.  Chancellor Kirwan and Mr. Vivona 

discussed the impact of the FY 2015 budget to be approved by the General 
Assembly on institutional tuition and mandatory fees for academic year 
2014-15.  

          
2. CUSF and CUSS requested change in tuition remission policy for USM staff 

and faculty.  The presidents discussed the modification to the policy and 
agreed to get input from faculty and staff at their institutions to be shared at 
the May CUSP meeting. 

 
3. Key Elements of the Chancellor's Compensation Guidelines for FY 2015.  

Mr. Vivona and Ms. Goedert reviewed the FY 2015 salary guidelines for FY 
2015. 

 
4. Participation in $50 million quasi-endowment.  Mr. Vivona and Mr. Page 

reviewed the approach for institutional participation. 
 

       
          

 
 
 
 
 
 


